
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2004\dec\an456-2004.doc 

(AN456-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 8th November 2004 
where it was agreed to purchase new vehicles. 
 
Prior to accepting an offer from A M Phillips, Muiryfaulds, for the supply of one 7.5T Tipper further 
assessment allowed for the purchase of an alternative loader system which resulted in a saving of 
£1,000 bringing the price down to £30,220 instead of the £31,220 stated in the report. 
 
The Committee is asked to note this for information. 
 


